e 1! Prax]

CC: C.K.Davis
G.0.Clifford
G.E.Pinckney

CCPY

February 13, 1946

Mr. P. J. Daubenspeck
Emlentcn, Pennsylvania

Sub ject: MCDEL 720 RIFLE -
CCMIMENT AND CRITICISM

Dear Mr. Daubenspeck:

Your letter of February 5, 1946, addressed to
Mr. C. K. Davis, has been cerefully read by him with consider-
able interest. It is especially interesting to thcse of us
who are concerned with the development of sporting arms and
ammunition. Such expressions of opinion and of ceonstructive
criticlsm by sportsmen who are enthusiastic hunters are ex-
tremely helpful to us. We are distributing ccpies of your
letter to members of our Products Committee and to members of
our Technical Department who I am sure will find it interest-
ing.

In crder to obtain the opinions of interested
sportsmen such as yourself, we have prepared a cuestionnaire
on sperting arms and one cn sporting ammunition which have
been mailed to &ll sections of the United States. We are
enclosing one of each of these questionnaires and would ap-
preciate your returning them to us with your comments. From
analysis of the many rewnlies, we are sure ycu will understand
that a2 factual measure of sportsmen's preferences can be made
which will serve as a sound basis for product development and
improvement. Your return of the questionnaires will be help-
ful to us in this undertaking.

Your ccmmencdation of our Mcfel 720 High Power
Bolt Action Rifle 1s very much appreciated and your suggestion
to blue the bolt will receive serious ccnsideration. TFor this
mod el our supply of meny of the major components for the 30-06
action has been completely exhausted during the war. Unfor-
tunately we are unasbple to Turnish you with the stock and the
30-05 actlorn whick you requested in your letter.

The establishment cf & gunsmithing shop at our
Arms Plant has been given cereful ceonsideration and so far
we have been unable to find economic jJustification for such
a project. Your opinion on this metter, however, is very much
appreciated.
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Mr. P. J. Daubenspeck -2 - February 13, 1946

SUBJECT: MCDEL 720 RIFLE -
CCILENT AND CRITICISYH

We are receiving numerous suggestions with re-
spect to calibers for our higch nower belt action rifle in
reply toc cur arms and ammunition gquesticonnaires and our
ananlysis of these replies we believe will point thz wey to
those ¢zlibers which can be justificd. Your ccoments on the
256 Newton and the 30 Newton will be given due consideration
in this #nalysis.

Our sincere thanks tc you for vour fine letter
and may we urge you to fill out and return thec enclosed ques-
tionnaires giving us the benefit of your preferences on the
subject of sporting emns and arvmunition.

Very tuly vours,’
REMINGTCN AR:S CLvPANY, INC.

H. A. Brovm, Manager
Development Division

HAB: M2
Att.
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